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IMPORTANT MESSAGES FOR EYCN DELEGATES

21st January 2016

Dear Delegates and friends,

I am writing to you to let you know about 3 important messages you should know

regarding EYCN and the upcoming events we are preparing such as the Delegates

Assembly in Guimarães (April 2016) and the 6th ECC in Sevilla (September 2016).

Please read them carefully, we would really appreciate your input.

1) The DA is almost ready. We just need you, the delegates. Please register as soon

as you can in this website (http://11da.eventos.chemistry.pt/). Together with the

Organizing Committee we are trying to keep the registration fees low. Please

remember that they include:

Participation in 5th PYCheM / 1st EYCheM

4 hotel nights at Hotel Fundador (***)

3 lunches + 4 dinners + 6 coffee breaks

There is a maximum of two (2) delegates per society with the 120€ reduced fee.

Additional representatives and accompanying persons are welcome, but the fees are

different (please check the website). Please register before the final deadline:

February 29th.

2) As you may know, we are organizing a dedicated program during the 6th

EuCheMS Conference that will take place in Sevilla. Fréderique Backaert (immediate

past Chair of EYCN) is in the Scientific Committee and he is responsible for the

EYCN symposium. He wants to create four task forces to better organize everything.

We need your implication. So please, if you would like some additional information

about this please email: frederique.backaert@eycn.eu. Your help will be very much
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3) Thanks to the amazing work of our Networks team, leaded by Dr. Michael Terzidis,

we have arranged a collaboration with a COST Action within the H2020 program. We

have managed to create a scholarship that will fund the travel expenses,

accommodation and conference fees to attend the Young Investigators session of

the joint meeting that will take place 25th - 27th April 2016, in Grenoble (France).

The awardee will also be invited to present his/her results in an oral communication.

For further details please check this PDF. In addition to reading the PDF please

distribute it among your young chemist network, friends and colleagues. 

Once again, thanks for your time and your collaboration in these three projects.

Please do not hesitate to contact me personally if you have any questions or

suggestions. 

Best regards,

Fernando Gomollón-Bel

EYCN Chair

chair@eycn.eu
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